
The following conditions apply for participation in the pedagogic lessons 2023/2024 

1. The student will give approximately 15 lessons between September 2023 and 

January 2024. 

2. If a student is unable to give this number of lessons due to a lengthy absence, an 

attempt will first be made to resolve the situation by finding a substitute.  

3. In principle, a lesson lasts 45 minutes (depending on the instrument, it might be 

useful to shorten the lesson for beginners) and is given individually, unless the 

teacher decides otherwise. The teacher and/or another student may attend a 

lesson as an observer.  

4. As a rule, lessons will be given in the Royal Conservatoire so that the student can 

be properly supervised by the teachers. The times of the lessons will be agreed 

between the student and the pupil. 

5. Depending on the developments regarding Covid, it is possible that (some of) the 

lessons take place online. 

6. It is possible that the student makes video-recordings of the lessons for 

educational purposes. If this is the case we will ask your consent for making 

recordings. 

7. Pupils must bring (buy or rent) their own instrument. Please note that the 

Conservatory does not rent instruments. It is recommended that you find out 

if you can arrange an instrument, before applying for the lessons. 

8. Pupils are expected to make time to practice every day. Attendance at the weekly 

lessons is compulsory. Pupils must display the right attitude to guarantee the 

continuity of the course for the student and the pupil.  

9. The Royal Conservatoire reserves the right to terminate the collaboration if the 

pupil is found to display a lack of interest or is clearly unsuited for the instrument. 

Any such decision should preferably be made in the first months of lessons and 

may therefore entail discontinuation of the lessons. Any such decision will only be 

made after careful consultation with everyone concerned.  

10. A pupil who is unable to attend a lesson should notify the student in good time.  

11. Pupils should notify us if they intend to terminate the lessons prematurely.  

12. Should problems arise in connection with the lessons, please notify the 

undersigned immediately so that a solution can be found.  

13. If you wish to continue after completing the first 15 weeks of lessons, you will 

have to apply again for the next year.  

14. Your contact details will be shared with the student who teaches you, so that the 

student can contact you to plan the lessons. 

 

Education department, Royal Conservatoire educatie@koncon.nl.  
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